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LEGISLATIVE ASSEMBLY OF THE NORTHERN TERRITORY 
 

WRITTEN QUESTION 
 

 
Mr Guyula to the Minister for Indigenous Affairs:  
 
 
 Indigenous Rights - UN Rapporteur on Rights of Indigenous Peoples 
 

1. The the UN Special Rapporteur on the Rights of Indigenous Peoples has 
been in Darwin talking with Aboriginal peak bodies. How is the Northern 
Territory Government policy consistent with the  UN Declaration on the Rights 
of Indigenous Peoples in the Northern Territory? 

 
2. Particularly, I am interested in the Northern Territory Government position on 

Indigenous language rights, which includes the right to receive education in 
Indigenous languages, and our right to participate in the enforcement of 
justice in our regions. 


